
  Product Change Notification 
 

 

IDS Imaging Development Systems GmbH 

info@ids-imaging.de 

+49 7134 96196 0 

www.ids-imaging.de 

 

 

Document availability: Public 

Title: Product Discontinuation Announcement for USB 3 uEye XC Cameras                                  

 

Affected Product: USB 3 uEye XC cameras 

Type of Product Change: ☐ Electrical Specification 

☐  Mechanical Specification 

☐ Optical Specification 

☐ Firmware Specification 

☐ Regulatory or Compliance 

☐ Change of Part Number 

☒ Discontinued Product or Part  

Document Version: 1.0 

Release date: October 1st, 2018 

 

 

Discontinued Products / Affected Part Numbers 

Part Number Match code Description 

AB00582 UI-3013XC-C 

USB 3 autofocus camera (housed 

version) with 13 Megapixel Sony CMOS 

sensor,  IDS Software Suite 

AB00780 UI-3013XC-C-BL dto., boardlevel version 

AB00651 UV-3013XC-C 

USB 3 autofocus camera (housed 

version) with 13 Megapixel Sony CMOS 

sensor, UVC (USB Video Class) standard 
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Reason and Description of the Product Discontinuation  
Due to the end-of-life announcement for the autofocus modul integrated in the above mentioned 

models, we hence disclose the immediate discontinuation of the USB 3 uEye XC cameras.  

 

The official integration and maintenance of USB 3 uEye XC cameras in our software and drivers 

will be performed for the last time with IDS Software Suite version 4.92. We certainly will 

continue to offer support up to that specific driver version. Please note that however this does 

not include software maintenance or bug fixes. Earlier software versions are available for 

download on our website within the support/software archive section. 

 

As usual, IDS will offer product support and repairs for USB 3 uEye XC cameras for two more years 

after the discontinuation date. In fact, support ends on September 30th, 2020. 

 

 

Recommended Action for Customers 
Due to a limited remainder of autofocus modules and therefore cameras on stock, we cannot 

guarantee that all purchase requests can be fulfilled. Offers will be proceeded only while stocks 

last on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

 

For questions regarding last-time-orders or replacement models, please contact our sales team.  

 

 

 

 


